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OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE ADMINISTRATOR
1971 Washington Street
P.O. Box 125
Grafton,WI 53024-0125

May 28, 1997

Mr. John Feeney
Department of Natural Resources
State of Wisconsin
Southeast District Annex
4041 N. Richards Street
P.O. Box 12436
Milwaukee, Wl 53212-0436

Dear Mr. Feeney:

As an update to Mr. Buck Sweeney's May 12 letter, the Village has received many
proposals from engineering consultants. Village staff and I will meet on June 10 to
narrow the finalists down to two or three and interview the finalists on or before
June 24, 1997. The Village then proposes to select a consultant no later than July 15,
1997.

The Village is anticipating that the consultant will work closely with the Department of
Natural Resources to identify the appropriate monitoring and/or remediation plan.

Sincerely,

Darrell Hofland
Village Administrator

ec: Paul Malloy
Buck Sweeney

The Heart Of Ozaukee County


